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The Thirteenth Board of Governors Meeting of the  
ECO Trade and Development Bank was held on  

20 June 2014 in İstanbul 
 

The Thirteenth Meeting of the Board of Governors of the ECO Trade and Development Bank 

(ETDB) was held on 20 June 2014 with the participation of the Distinguished Governors of the 

ETDB: H.E. Noorullah Delawari, Governor of the Central Bank of Afghanistan; H.E. Shahin 

Mustafayev, Minister of Economy and Industry of Azerbaijan; H.E. Gholamali Kamyab, Vice-

Governor of the Central Bank of Iran; H.E. Asraf M. Wanthra, Governor of State Bank of 

Pakistan and H.E. İbrahim H. Çanakçı, Undersecretary of the Treasury of Turkey. 

 

At the meeting, the Board of Governors reviewed the 2013 External Audit Report and approved 

2013 Financial Statements. President of the Bank, Dr. Hossein Ghazavi presented the 2013 

Annual Report and gave information regarding the recent activities of the Bank. The Board of 

Governors selected the external auditor for 2014. H.E. Gholamali Kamyab, the Vice-Governor of 

the Central Bank of the Islamic Republic of Iran has been selected as the Chairman of the 

Board for one year. 

 

 


